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cost of the structure as originally planned. At page
eleven, a plate will be seen, which indicates the char-
acter of the original design, but this is a mere sketch,
and the Executive of the Club will be grateful to any
friend of the project for suggestions on this point.

There are probably many persons throughout
Canada who have not yet heard of the proposal, and
doubtless there are those who would be glad to have
their name associated with such a memorial as that
contemplated. The Executive of the Halifax Club
have accordingly decided to keep open the list of
subscribers for a certain time, and that, meanwhile, a
contribution of ten dollars will entitle the donor to be
enrolled among the Founders of the Halifax Memorial
Tower. If from this, or any cause, the building fund
be considerably increased, it will render it possible to
augment the stately character of the monument.

It is the intention of the Executive of the Club, to
see that in the main gallery of the building, there shall
be placed Brass Tablets to record permanently the
names of those Governments, Municipalities, Societies,
and individuals who may have been associated in the
establishment of the Memorial Tower.

On behalf of the Canadian Club of Halifax.

His Honour Judge Wallace,
President.

D. Macgillivray,

Hon. Secretary.


